
This bill appears to simply provide avenues to delay and make more difficult an individuals right to own, transfer or sell a firearm.  Of 
course, responsible gun owners will pay the price given people with bad intentions will secure a firearm, if desired, outside the 
process anyway.  Legislators need to focus on root issues. Gun ownership is increasing in America because citizens safety is 
declining due to improper management of metro areas and liberal communities.  Focus on basic government obligations of 
government to it's citizens and you won't need to waste time of efforts such as this bill, which ultimately improve nothing but does 
infringe upon the right of law abiding citizens.


